
  

Announcement 9 August 2018 

PETstock named as major sponsor for Victorian Show Jumping 
Championships 
PETstock has been named as the principal sponsor 2018 Equestrian Victoria Show Jumping 
Championships to be held 14-16 September at the Boneo Park Equestrian Centre. 

Jumping Victoria will host the event, to be known as the PETstock Victorian Show Jumping 
Championships, and expects around 300 competitors with hundreds more family members, 
supporters, volunteers, coaches, judges and other officials to attend. 

PETstock’s Paul Dixon said they were delighted to be involved. 

“PETstock is well known to the Victorian equestrian community having strong relationships as 
the supplier for many households’ pet needs. As a leading pet care institution, PETstock is 
pleased to support the Victorian State Championships and its hundreds of participants as they 
endeavour to be crowned Victorian Champion,” Mr Dixon said. 

“As PETstock evolves its pet offerings we continue to develop our equine product range to 
meet the needs of the equestrian community. PETstock is fast becoming the one stop shop for 
Victorian households, and the event is a natural fit for PETstock with its diverse equine range.” 

PETstock is a 100% Australian, family owned and operated business built on humble beginnings 
in regional Victoria. PETstock People are industry experts and understand that their customers 
are not just shopping for their dog, cat, bird, fish or horse…they’re shopping for their family 
members! 

Tom Lupton, Event Director, said this is an exciting time for Show Jumping in Victoria with the 
state titles for the first time in some years, once again hosted by the Jumping Victoria 
Committee. 

 “We greatly appreciate the generosity and support of PETstock and look forward to working in 
partnership with them to run this major event,” he said. 

Matthew Brown, CEO of Equestrian Victoria, also commented, “The PETstock Victorian Show 
Jumping Championships is a significant fixture on the annual calendar and the support of 
sponsors such as PETstock helps to make it possible. 

“Boneo Park is one of Victoria’s premier equestrian facilities and we look forward to welcoming 
participants for across the state to the Mornington Peninsula for what will be a fantastic 
event.” 
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